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Upcoming 18 - Recycling your Christmas tree this season 

Greetings Mayor and Counci l, 

On Wednesday the City will issue an information bulletin outlining the ways Vancouver residents can recycle their 
Christmas trees in January. Due to COVID-19, the City's annual tree chipping events wi ll not be held this season; 
however, there are several safe and convenient tree recycling options for residents, including curbside collection, free 
drop-off at Transfer Station or Landfill, and regular Green Bin collection (for small pieces). We will also be promoting 
these options via our social media channels in early January. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 
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VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and 
Tsleil-Waututh peoples. 




